
The Hendreds  

All the SPS members went to The Hendreds on the 4th of July 2016. The 

Headteacher, Mrs Tansley and some children took us around the 

school.   

When we arrived at the school they were singing Along Came Man 

songs ready for an end of year performance.  

In the entrance hall there was a range of artwork based on the Queen 

for our SPS exhibition. 

There are 142 pupils in the school within 5 classes.  

Outside there is a wonderful wooded area with a bridge, a sensory area 

with a beautiful owl, a vegetable garden, willow tunnel and field. 

At the school they have two halls – a small one and a large one.  

We were surprised to learn that they have three breaks throughout the 

day – wish we could! They also have a change of footwear for going 

outdoors.  

Everyone was very polite and told us lots about the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


